St. Louis Grammar School

Principal Mrs Jacqui O’Neill BSc, PGCE, MBA, PQH (NI)

Cullybackey Road
BALLYMENA
BT43 5DW

June 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian

PHASED RELEASE FOR SUMMER

As we move ever closer to the end of school term please note phased release dates for summer: -

Year 8, 9 and 10 final day will be Wednesday 28" June
Year 11 final day will be Thursday 29" June

Please note that all lockers should be cleared out before the end of term and any textbooks returned to various
departments before students leave for summer break.

Reports will be available on the school app at the end of June. Should there be any queries, please contact the
school immediately.

Year groups will return on a phased basis from 1% September 2023 as follows: -
Friday 1** September — Years 8 and 13 only

Monday 4" September — Years 12 and 14 only

Tuesday 5" September — Years 9, 10 and 11 only

Wednesday 6% September — whole school should attend

Many thanks for your continued support of St Louis and we hope your family have an enjoyable and safe summer
break.

Yours faithfully
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Mrs J. O’Neill
Principal
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Telephone: 028 2564 9534 Email: mail@stlouisgrammar.com Web: www.stlouisgrammar.com
Promoting: Excellence Endeavour Empowerment



